
Happy Father’s Day! Hope you enjoyed this incredible weekend! Another Field Day has 

passed and this year, the Gold Team edged out the Blue Team by a few points. The 

weather was perfect and everyone had a great day. Our fifth graders took their final 

trip of the year to Puzzle Break in Syosset and enjoyed the teamwork and the 

challenges of escaping the room. I had a great time with our Principals for a Day 

(Spending Time in Mrs. Sherman’s Shoes). In a short period of time, they had the 

opportunity to experience many of my daily doings, including visiting central office and 

meeting Mr. Grishman, our superintendent, and all of our assistant superintendents.  

Tomorrow, is our Fifth Grade Moving-Up Ceremony. We are happy for our students as 

they get ready to attend middle school but the day is bittersweet as we say good-bye. 

Please check out some of last week’s Tweets by clicking the link below. 

Enjoy the remainder of this beautiful day, 

Ivy 
 

http://wke.lt/w/s/mNTxl 

 

 


